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November 5, 2021 
 
Dear Pastors, Community Leaders, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Thank you for your efforts and investment to further Heavenly Parent and True Parents’ providence in 
America.  
 
As we prepare for True Mother’s next visit to America, we would like to share some updates on the 
leadership in Family Federation USA.  
 
Rev. Ken Doo, Vice President of Family Federation USA, will focus more of his attention on the 
development of the International Peace Education Center in Las Vegas according to True Mother’s 
guidance. And Rev. Kevin Thompson will take the primary responsibility over leading Subregion 5 in 
accordance with our national goals. 
 
Let us continue to work together to realize Heavenly Parent and True Parents’ vision in North America 
and make a wonderful offering of our devotion and results to True Mother in December.   
 
God Bless you and your family, 

 
Rev. Naokimi Ushiroda 
President 
 


